
April 8, 2019 
 
Statement from the Public Works Department regarding Spring Cleanup. 
 
The City of Bellevue has been receiving inquiries regarding this year’s Spring clean-up which normally 
occurs in May.   Due to the flood, which included the City’s South Shop along Harlan Lewis Road, the 
City has not made a determination regarding Spring Cleanup this year.  A formal press release will be 
sent out as soon as a decision has been made.  Please watch for more information in the coming 
weeks. 
 
 
 
 


